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As always, we welcome your ideas and comments 
as to what you would like to see included in future      
issues.  Just give us a call in the City Managerôs     
office at 527-1270, or contact us by  
e-mail at  info@laconianh.gov 

Welcome  to                                 a weekly  email 

newsletter  update  devoted  to  keeping  you  
informed of City of  Laconia department  news, City  
projects, useful  links, activities and events! 

Look for a new edition of the newsletter each Friday. 
If you have already signed up to be on our distribu-
tion list to receive your newsletter by e-mail, thank 
you for your interest!  If you would like to be added to 
our e-mail list (or to unsubscribe), please click here. 

We look forward to keeping 
you up to date on our  

beautiful City! 

 

 January 25, 2019 -  Edition #371 
 This yearôs 90th Annual World Championship Sled Dog 

Derby is February 15, 16 and 17, 2019! 
See page 14 for detailsé... 

Look for our new ñFrequently Asked Questionsò 
feature in Laconia Links every other week!  
This weekôs question comes from our  

City Clerkôs Office: 
 

ñCan I get an estimate over the phone of how 
much it will cost to register my vehicle?ò 

 
Answer: To fully comply with the 
Driver Privacy Protection Act we are 
not permitted to give motor vehicle 
registration fees over the phone. You 
can, however, obtain an estimate of 
how much your registration will cost 
on our website. Just click the image 
(right) and follow the instructions! 
Questions? Call the Clerkôs Office at 527-1265. 

Laconia residents needing 
sand for their driveways 
or walkways during this 
icy weather can get sand 
from our Department of 
Public Works.  There is a 
sand pile for residential 
use located at our DPW 

garage at 257 Messer Street. Residents can 
get a maximum of two five gallon pails (or 
the equivalent). Please do not take sand 
from our facility on Bisson Avenue; it is for 
City use only to maintain our streets and 
sidewalks. Questions? Please call 528-6379.  

Thanks and have a safe winter! 

mailto:info@laconianh.gov
mailto:info@laconianh.gov?subject=E-mail%20Newsletter%20List
https://www.eb2gov.com/Scripts/EB2Gov.dll/EReg/Main?towncode=114
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Keeping the public updated and aware of whatôs going on in our community 
and receiving residentsô feedback is an important goal of the City Council. 
Check each weekôs issue of Laconia Links for a schedule of the upcoming 
weekôs meetings. As agendas become available, they will be posted to the 
Cityôs website.  

You can also contact any of the Cityôs departments for more information on 
a meeting or to obtain a printed copy of the agenda. Meetings are open to 
the public. You are invited and encouraged to attend and provide input.   

Hiking Historical NH: 

Five Destinations That 

Define New Hampshireôs 

Past 

With Gordon DuBois 

Tuesday, May 23 @ 7 pm 

Laconia Rotary Hall 

 
 
     
 

 
 

 
 
 

   All meetings are held in the Armand 
A. Bolduc City Council Chamber in 
City Hall (formerly Room 200A)  
unless otherwise noted 

Become involved in your 
City and make a  

difference!  

Follow this link to the ñCalendarò 
page of the City of Laconiaôs  
website. Please check the  

ñCalendarò page often for updated  
information and changes. 

Land & Buildings Committee 
January 28, 2019, 6 pm 
Agenda 
 
City Council 
January 28, 2019, 7 pm 
Agenda 
 
Trustees of the Trust Fund 
January 28, 2019, 2 pm 
Mayorôs Office 
Agenda 

Adult Program: 
Drop-in Tech Help 

Wednesdays, 2-3:30 pm 
Volpe Room 

 

Did you get a new device 
over the holidays and 
want to set it up with one 
of our library provided 
apps: Libby or Hoopla? 
Stop by the library where 
we will have a staff  
member or a volunteer 
available to answer basic  
computer and device 
questions every week. 

Teen & Tween Event: 
National Puzzle Day 

Tuesday, Jan. 29, 3-4:30 pm 
Volpe Room 

 

Celebrate National Puzzle Day 
with one of our new puzzles!! 
Not sure you can finish it all at 
once? Ask for one of our felt 
puzzle savers and finish  

another day! 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Laconia-Public-Library/1478800342339190?rf=146271632077921
http://www.laconianh.gov/calendar.aspx
http://www.laconianh.gov/calendar.aspx
https://www.laconianh.gov/AgendaCenter/ViewFile/Agenda/_01282019-892
https://www.laconianh.gov/AgendaCenter/ViewFile/Agenda/_01282019-893
https://www.laconianh.gov/AgendaCenter/ViewFile/Agenda/_01282019-898



























